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UWF MISSION FOCUS FOR AUGUST is the Burlington Development Center.  

We will be collecting items for the tweens and teens program (males and females).  

A list of needed items can be found in your August Methogram and in all August 

issues of E-News.  Please leave donations on the designated table in Room 114. 
 

FALL DINNER DATES:  August is the month to sign up for fall (Sept.-Dec.)  

Sign-up sheets are in the coffeeshop and on the table outside Chris’s office (Rm. 

111).  Diana Cummings is the contact person if you have questions about Dinner 

Dates. 
 

FIFTH SUNDAY FELLOWSHIP IS NEXT SUNDAY, AUGUST 31. Join us 

for a combined worship service in Stafford Hall (Rm. 125) at 10am, followed by a 

taco lunch. 
 

The next ALAMANCE BEER & HYMNS will be next Sunday evening, August 

31, at 7pm at the Zia Taproom, 3866 Rural Retreat Rd., Burlington. 
 

YOUNG IN HEART IN SEPTEMBER:  Meeting and luncheon will be held on 

Tuesday, September 2 at 11:30am in Stafford Hall.  Entertainment will be 

provided by The Joyful Sounds gospel trio.  Please call Peggy Jenks              

(336/214-4486) or Joan Webster (336/675-7526) by August 29 to reserve a spot.  

Catered meal will be $10.  Game day will be Wednesday, September 10 from      

1-4pm in Stafford Hall (Rm. 125). 
 

FALL BIBLE STUDY:  Pastor Duane will be leading a Bible study on the book 

of Revelation beginning on Sunday, September 7.  Classes will be held on Sunday 

afternoons at 5pm.  See your newsletter or E-News for more information. 
 

YOUTH GROUP: Snack supper and youth group resume on September 7, from 

5:30-7pm. in the youth commons (Rm. 206). We need volunteers to to serve 

snack supper. Please go  to https://www.fumcgraham-nc.org/ministries/youth-

ministry for details and to sign up. We are also looking for more adult  

 

 

 

volunteers to help with the Youth Group this year. If you are interested in serving 

in the capacity, please contact Anna Cooper (anna@fumcgraham-nc.org). 
 

WOMEN’S LIFE GROUP will resume on Tuesday, September 9 from             

7-8:30pm at Cheryl Mercs’s home.  Contact Doris Sugg for more information. 
 

FRIDAY MORNING BIBLE STUDY will resume on Friday, September 12 

from 10-1:30am in the church parlor (Rm. 104).  Contact Doris Sugg for more 

information. 
 

JEWELRY BENEFIT SALE:  Make plans to visit the jewelry sale to benefit 

women in recovery at the Residential Treatment Services of Alamance.  Dates are 

September 17-19, 10am-6pm at Elon Community Church.  More details are 

available in your September Methogram and E-News. 
 

Our RISE AGAINST HUNGER food packaging event will be held from 10-12 

on Saturday, September 20 in Stafford Hall.  All ages and abilities are welcome to 

participate.  Use the QR code below to visit our website where you can register.  

Carol Stanley is the contact person for this event. 
 

Our CAREGIVER SUPPORT GROUP will meet monthly on the fourth 

Tuesday at noon in the church parlor (Rm. 104) beginning Tuesday, September 

23.  All are welcome. 
 

Immediate needs for our LITTLE FREE PANTRY are graham crackers and 

peanut butter.  Please purchase easy-open containers when available.  Note:  We 

have plenty of ramen noodles for now. 
 

PANDA PACK PARTNER:  In order to continue supplying food insecure 

students at South Graham Elementary with weekend food packs, we need 

monetary donations.  See information in your bulletin insert about how you can 

help. 
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